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‘An outstanding school, which is deeply committed to the Catholic mission… this school inspires all within this faith community 
to live life to the full.’   Ofsted 2017 

  

16th June 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 

This year’s Summer Fair is going to take place in school on FRIDAY, 7th JULY, 2023, 1:30 – 4:00 pm 

Each year group will be organising and running their own stalls.   

To get as many donations as possible, there will be a non-uniform day on Friday, 23rd June.  Each 
child will be asked to bring in a donation to support their year groups stall. 

The stalls will be:             Donations required of the following: 

EYU Bottle Stall & Straw Game Wine, spirits, beer, or any bottle will do, but please ensure 
that these are full and unopened. 

Year 1 Toy Stall Please bring in pre-loved toys in good clean condition. 

Year 2 Teddy Stall Please bring your teddies (washed and in good condition 
only). 

Year 3 Lucky Dip (small items) Please bring in a small gift, e.g., bobbles, brushes, small 
toys, nail varnish, toy cars, make-up, bouncy balls, etc. 

Year 4 Sweets / Choc. Tombola Any kind of sweets, packets, jars, tins. 

Year 5 Toiletry Tombola Soap, talc, perfume, gift sets. 

Year 6 Coconut Shy  Due to perishability, please supply £1.00 for school to 
purchase coconuts on the day.  

 

There will be a hot dogs / pizza, donkey rides, bouncy slide, teas / coffees and cakes, Indian snacks / 
and much more.   

Additional donations for any of the stalls would be greatly appreciated. 

We will also be holding a raffle, so if you have any unwanted gifts that come into this bracket, they would 
be greatly received.  

Thank you in anticipation for your help and generosity. 

 
Miss S. Hayes 
Headteacher  

http://www.stpaulinuscps.org.uk/

